
 

 

January 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

I am delighted to offer your child the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2022 Leavers 

Hoody. 

 

We are working with Fizz-Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of hoodies, and are eagerly 

anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate your child’s time at the 

school.  

 

The hoodies chosen are of the ‘College’ style and will have a large ‘22’ printed on the back, 

containing the names of all students in Year 11, they will also feature an embroidered logo 

on the front. There are a large number of colours to choose from and the cost for each 

hoody is £22.00.  

 

Colours can be viewed and sample hoodies tried for sizing at school. Please note only the 

College Hoody Colours are available. 

The details below are an approximate indication of ‘to fit’ chest measurements for each size 

of hoody. 

 

Small  36” 

Medium 40” 

Large  44” 

X Large 48” 

XX Large  52”  

 

If you would like to purchase a hoody please complete your order here and please make 

your payment using the online payment system payment by Friday 11th February 2022. I 

cannot stress enough the importance of this deadline as we do not want anyone to be 

disappointed! The school will not be ordering any spare hoodies, so if your child later wishes 

they had ordered one, unfortunately it will be too late! 

 

If you have not already created an online payment account, you should have received a 

letter with your pupil link code and guidance on creating the account. If you need a copy of 

this, please email finance@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Tichband 

Head of Year 11 
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